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February 21, 2019

Specification change: SA1E series miniature photoelectric switches 

IDEC would like to inform you of a few specification changes regarding our SA1E series miniature 
photoelectric switches. Details are as follows:  

1. Affected models:
SA1E series miniature photoelectric switches 
Through-beam type 
 Polarized retro-reflective type 
 Diffuse-reflective type 
 Background suppression (BGS) type 
 Small-beam reflective type 
(Except SA1E-L and SA1E-X) 

2. Specification change:
Marking will be changed from labeling to laser marking and a QR code will be added as below. Also, 
the manual will be no longer packed with the product but printed on the packaging bag.

Current New 

Note: There is no other specification change. 

3. Schedule:
Depending on stock, updated models will start shipping from May 2019.

4. Part number and pricing will remain unchanged.

This QR code is for 

illustration purpose only. 
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5. Identification:
Modified products will be packed in a manual printed packing bag.

Packing bag 

For any questions or concerns, visit us online at www.IDEC.com/usa or email support@idec.com.




